
From: Thomas King <> 
Sent: 27 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Totnes Neighbourhood Plan - Proposed Policy C12 
 
Dear Administrator. 
 
I am writing on behalf of The Totnes and District Society (‘Totsoc’) in support of the 
proposed amendment to the draft plan to cover the former Dairy Crest site. Totsoc 
considers that your proposals, if adopted will ensure that the development of this site 
accords with the wishes of the residents of Totnes who voted overwhelmingly in 
support of the proposals contained in the Community Right to Build Order. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tom King 


